
August 3rd Refer a family to our

open house!

August 9th Last Day of Camp

August 12th Enchanted Care is

CLOSED

August 13th Transition Day

ENCHANTED CARE

Reminders:

Tuesday- Intermediate
Wednesday- Beginner
Thursday- PreK
Friday- Toddler 2

August 5th-9th is our last week for
the splash pad this year!

WATER PLAY DAYS

Transition Day is August 13th for
all kids moving to new classrooms.
Transition paperwork will be going
home soon to be signed and
returned to the office. We look
forward to a great school year!

TRANSITION DAY

Summer is coming to an end and we
had so much fun with all your
children, but we are so excited to
start the new school year with
everyone!

From the Principal’s Office:

AUGUST
2024

SAFE FOOTWEAR

Please keep in mind that the safest
shoes for children to wear at
school are tennis shoes. Sandals,
open-toe and slick soled shoes may
NOT be worn to school. This policy
is stated in our Parent Handbook
under personal belongings and
clothing section. Please DO NOT
allow children to wear flip flops or
open-toed sandals to school. We do
apologize for any inconvenience
this may cause, but our main
objective is to protect the children.

NEWSLETTER

Important Dates:

What we are Learning:


